
 

 

Dalton Planning Board 

Minutes of 2/16/23 

 

On Zoom:   

In Person:  Carl Lindquist, Terri Parks, Steve Ordinetz, Jo Beth Dudley, Erik Nilsen, Gal Potashnick 

Public in attendance:  Kaela Tavares NCC(Zoom), Jon Swan(Zoom), Pam Kathan(Zoom), Scott 
Kleinschrodt 

Meeting Called to order 7:06pm  

 Meeting was planned for 2/15/23 but mistakenly not been noticed so the meeting was 
rescheduled and noticed for 2/16/23 

 Reviewed/approved meeting minutes 
 Kaela reviewed the updates to the Master Plan draft, based on Board comments. 
 Steve will supply audio equipment for March 1st public hearing 
 Public Hearing March 1st.  Plan is to keep the Public Hearing open and continue it until March 8th  
 Planning Board to meet March 2nd to review comments from March 1st meeting, Kaela will 

attend as well.  Kaela to provide 1-2 day turn around of updates decided by the board on March 
2nd so that the update can be posted by 3/6 in advance of the March 8th session. 

 Scott K. said that he felt this process was rushed.  It was explained that in light of the upcoming 
vote on the “abolish planning board” warrant article, we felt that it was important to complete 
what the town asked (and funded) us to accomplish.  We have no way of knowing which way 
the vote will go and so there is no choice but to complete our Master Plan work prior to the 
2023 Town Meeting 

Meeting adjourned 8:43pm 

Next meeting will be the public hearing on 3/1/23  7pm 

 

 


